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This letter is to formally acknowledge violation notice sent to High Life Farms/VB Chesaning, dated May 

24, 2022. During our launch and placement of equipment our operation worked closely with the "MRA" 

group, and to our best knowledge and understanding at the time were within the laid out requirements. 

In response to the laid out areas requiring a permint, High Life Farms/VB Chesaning has developed the 

following plan below: 

VB Chesaning has contracted with ASTI Environmental to prepare a PTI application for our facility 
located at 624 Brady Street, Chesaning, Michigan. AST! will prepare a complete application package that 
includes: emission calculations, SDS, site plan and process flow schematic. 
The PTI application will be completed and submitted by July 8, 2022. 

It is our intent to work through these open items amicably, and develop a plan that addresses the issues 

and resolves them for all parties. We appreciate the understanding from "EGLE" during this process. 

624 Brady Street 
Chesaning, Michigan 48616 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Kyle 

General Manager 

High Life Farms/VB Chesaning 

989.323.2333 
www.highlifefarms.com 


